COPY. Al
flopd's Register of Shippieg=

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Your Ref:- €nd June, 1934.
/JH.

Dear 3irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 1lst instant
regarding the proposed lengthening of the Se5. "CITY OF DIEP%".
and I note that instead of a 24" x .48" sheer strake doubling
@s previously arrenged, you propose to fit a doubling 18" wide
end of a thickness to give the equivalent sectional area of
24" x .48" doubling originally proposed, end that the doubling
be fitted clear of the stringer angle riveting, provided the
Owners have mno objection to this;,

With regard thereto I have to state that these proposals
will be approved.

I have also to state that the scantlings as already
approved will not be effected on eccount of the vessel being
about 3'-6" longer on the waterline than indicated on your
previous submission.

I am, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Messrs. Cemmell Laird % Co.Ltd., Secretary.
Shipbuilding % Engineering orks,
BIRKENHEAD.
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